
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 





   
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

participation must be completed and submitted to the Graduate School along with the request for  
examination at least three weeks prior to the date of the examination and by the current semester  
deadline for graduation, if applicable.   

Kelso motioned to approve the revised policy, Frick seconded, and the motion was carried. 

Failed general and final exam requirements policy: Chance will make revisions per council and the policy 
will be discussed at the next Graduate Council meeting. 

New Business 

Executive Session 

Standing Committee Reports 

Promotion and Tenure Committee:  No report. 



Recorded by: Approved by: 

CQ~
~c::;:... 

Chantelle Collier, Assistant to the Dean 




